
 

Transistor Spring Clips 

End of Life Notification 
 
 

August 1st, 2018 

 
Dear Customer: 

 

This notice is to inform you that Laird transistor spring clips will be transitioning through an end of 

life process.  The last date to submit a purchase order for these clips will be February 1st, 2019 with 

a final ship date of April 1st, 2019.   

 

The primary reason for implementing EOL status is because of limited demand.  These items are 

legacy products that do not compliment our product portfolio, therefore we do not have any 

alternatives to offer. 

 

Part Numbers are listed below: 

 

TSC405-ZP TSC506-NY-A 

TSC506-ZP TSC209-ZP-A 

TSC607-ZP TSC903-A 

TSC506-NY TSC506-ZP/PK10FAR 

TSC607-NY TSC607-ZP/PK10FAR 

TSC506-ZP-NT TSC704/PK10-FAR 

TSC607-ZP-NT TSC903/PK10-FAR 

TSC209-ZP A11947 

TSC704 TSC903 

 

Please check with a Laird representative if you have questions, we thank you for your continued 

business and support. 

 

Erin Swanbeck 

Product Manager, Thermal Materials 


